
 Yellow Jacket Community, 

This week is "Celebrate Literacy Week" on campus and we also celebrated our 100th day of the school year! We are 
incredibly proud of the growth we are seeing in our students. There are positive achievements happening throughout 
our campus each and every day.  

Please see below for updates of events happening on and around campus: 

• Weekly Update  
• Tonight is the "Power of an Hour" sponsored by our incredible PTO. Please come out to the Colonial Quarter 

tonight at 6:00pm to support our students and teachers. All attendees with paid admission will be eligible to 
vote on proposals to improve our school! This is always a fantastic event and the school appreciates all of the 
community support. 

• It is hard to believe but our students are already in the process of choosing their courses for next school year. 
They will be meeting with their counselors in the coming weeks to finalize their selections. I strongly encourage 
all families to discuss these options at home. 

• Our "Jacket Prep" study program is off and running. We have after school sessions Monday-Thursday for general 
help in Math, English, Science, and Social Studies. Additionally, targeted test prep sessions are available for 
classes with upcoming summative assessments. This week there are targeted study sessions for Geometry 
(Wednesday), AICE English Language (Thursday), and Environment Science (Thursday and Friday).  

o Free transportation is available for students attending "Jacket Prep" after school. Please fill out the form 
at the following link if you will need transportation: https://forms.office.com/r/pMasbew05V 

• We will be celebrating students with treats during lunches over the course of the next couple of weeks. Students 
will receive frozen treats for the following: Honor Roll, no referrals, no tardies, and achieving learning gains on 
the ELA F.A.S.T. PM2 tests 

• All current 8th and 9th graders are eligible to apply for our incredible "Programs of Interest" options. The 
deadline to apply is January 31st. Students apply using their HAC account. Instructions are available 
here: https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/apply/  

• Good luck to our Girls Weightlifting and both girls and boys soccer teams as they begin district play this week. 
Also good luck to our cheer team as it competes in the FHSAA Regionals this week! 

• Good luck to our Academy of Law and Homeland Security students as the head to Universal Studios to compete 
in their state competitions! 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FA7RiHIkjq2A20Qhh9V4waw~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRnkR4HP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPVZXSXdzUUJ4OXJnJm1hbD0xODJkM2IzNmIxYWJhYmRiZWM0OTlkMmYyYjQwNzIzNzM5N2YzYzY1NzM2ZWQ2MzlhMGM5MDBkNWMxNWU1ZjhlVwdzY2hvb2xtQgploYfqr2XlMa69Uh5UcmF2aXMuQnJvd25Ac3Rqb2hucy5rMTIuZmwudXNYBAAAAAE~&data=05%7C02%7CTravis.Brown%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C9d0665fdfa1d4b5df7b508dc1c3123e5%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638416244690058469%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=OfWq5YmIhHnoIqL%2BUDopYlaXysDbBhft6ryeTNqV4gQ%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.office.com/r/pMasbew05V
https://cte.stjohns.k12.fl.us/apply/


 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Together, 

Travis Brown - Principal - St. Augustine High School 

"Do the Work...TOGETHER!" 

  

  

 

 


